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This bill is just absurd.  Call kids what they want to be called.  I went by multiple 
different nicknames over the course of my school career, and somehow no one ever 
needed my parents’ permission to call me by whatever name I asked them to.  Why is 
this something cisgender kids have been allowed to do forever without a problem but 
suddenly when a trans or nonbinary child wants to go by a different name, we need 
legislation to put a stop to it?  This is blatantly discriminatory and a waste of our 
legislators’ time.


